

A 'Friday Celebration' note from Miss. Bennett...

Another busy week, time just flies! As always, I have loved hearing all about the superb learning both in school and at home.

Husthwaite







Class 1

Daisy, for her fabulous home learning. She has enjoyed all her activities based around Class 1's weekly text, The Tiger Who Came to Tea. She made her own tiger sandwich, retold her own version of the story using the sequence pictures and made her own Tube Tiger! Keep up the super work Daisy!

Class 2

Lucas, for trying really hard with school and home learning, especially working hard to build his confidence with all his maths tasks. Keep it up Lucas!

Class 3

Alex, for always coming into school, smiling and fully of enthusiasm. He's worked especially hard with his maths, completing all the extra challenges on top of his set learning. Keep it going Alex! **Sessay**





Byland

Farrah, for her fantastic sentence writing using adjectives to describe the Singing Mermaid in English this week.

Well done and keep up the fabulous writing Farrah!

Fountains

Ava, for her great all round attitude to her work and excellent poetry writing. Also, for her good sportsmanship shown during our running in PE. Ava kept going and was very supportive to the rest of the class. Thankyou Ava for your fabulous attitude towards everything you do at school.

Rievaulx Mrs Sowray

Angus, for working hard on his opening paragraph for an adventure story and ordering decimals. Well done Angus!

Rievaulx Mrs Watson

Edie, for her superb playscript about Yetis, set in the Himalayas. Well done and keep up the fabulous

A huge well done to all of you and remember to take a minute to think about everything you have done this week at home or in school and decide what your biggest achievement has been. Remember to write or draw it at the end of your diary entry for today.

All our Year 6 children are preparing for their move to secondary school in September. St Nicholas' Church in Husthwaite and St. Cuthbert's Church in Sessay have very kindly given each child a copy of 'It's Your Move – Your Secondary School Survival Guide. By Scripture Union.' All our Year 6 children send Rev Liz at St Nicholas' and the PCC at St Cuthbert's a very big thank you!

Have a restful weekend 😂



NOTICES:

Class organisation and teachers for academic year 2020-2021.

HUSTHWAITE		Teacher(s)
Class 1 Nursery Reception Year 1		Mrs Jackson
Class 2 am - Year 2 Year 3 Year 4	pm – Year 2 Year 3	Miss Goodchild
Class 3 am - Year 5 Year 6	pm – Year 4 Year 5 Year 6	Mr Chapman

SESSAY	Teacher(s)
Byland Reception Year 1	Mrs Tyrka & Mrs Bennison.
Fountains Year 2	Mrs Sowray
New class(name to be confirmed) Year 3 Year 4	Miss Southward
Rievaulx Year 5 Year 6	Mrs Watson & Ms Gauder

Unfortunately, due to bubbles and current guidance we will be unable to have our normal July transition days in school where the children spend time in their new classes. To support transition for those children moving into a new class/having a new teacher, teachers will send out new class PowerPoints to give parents any new information they may need to support their child. Class Zooms on Wednesday 8th July will be done in September 2020 Class groups to support transition for all children.

- Sessay New class name. All the children both in school and at home on their Class Zoom
 will be voting for what they think the new class should be called. All the classes at Sessay are
 named after abbeys in North Yorkshire. Jervaulx or Bolton? Miss Southward, the new class
 teacher will of course get a vote, alongside the class teachers. Otherwise, it's up to the
 children...
- PHASE 2 Part Time Return to School for all year groups.
 - Please remember to ensure your child is to school on time. Siblings can be dropped off together at your children's earliest time.
 - Due to part time home/school learning, please can we all ensure we stick to the weekly timetables sent out weekly on Friday's for your child's class/year group to ensure continuity in learning. All the teachers have enjoyed seeing the children's Home Learning books, which they are trying to return quickly as they are obviously still needed at home.
 - Please follow the attendance and illness guidelines in our Return to School Guide stringently to ensure everyone's continued safety. Inevitably, normal illness will occur,

- please continue to keep us informed and remember all children displaying any symptoms are entitled to a free COVID-19 test if ever you are unsure or worried.
- Please remember NYCC school transport needs to be booked weekly and the deadline is 12 o'clock on Monday's.
- Please ensure your child has clothing with them appropriate for the weather each day. For example, sunhat / raincoat / water bottle etc.
- If you need before and after school club (wrap around care) please book through:
 Husthwaite Helen at Treetops at Husthwaite. You can email her at
 hamorris1@outlook.com or phone / message her on 07882 677625.

 Sessay Mrs Waite in the school office. Please book by Thursday at 9am for the following week.
- When the Federation is closed for the Summer holidays, all our families and children, at both schools are very welcome to use the Summer Club run by Helen Morris the owner/manager of Treetops at Husthwaite. This summer she will be running it out of Treetops at Sutton on the Forest Primary School. Please refer to the attached flyer and don't hesitate to contact Helen if you require further information or wish to make a booking. You can email her at hamorris1@outlook.com or phone / message her on 07882 677625.
- Please can I remind all parents and carers about constantly reinforcing to their children about being safe online. The following weblinks have been updated to support parents and carers, the second link includes information about keeping safe whilst using the recently, very popular media app Tik Tok.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/Support-tools/presentations-for-parents/?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=d422803b43TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME_16_06_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-d422803b43-55225813

https://parentinfo.org/article/tiktok-what-parents-need-to-know?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=d422803b43-TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME_16_06_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-d422803b43-55225813

- As always, I am looking forward to this afternoon's whole school Friday Celebration Zooms (id and password on my last week's bulletin). Miss Southward our new teacher at Sessay in September will be joining us.
- I will be once again hosting Miss Bennett's Friday Celebration Zooms next Friday on the 3rd July. Everyone is more than welcome, this is another opportunity for children and parents at home to join us in school.

Husthwaite

Fiona Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Miss Bennett's Friday Celebration Zoom

Time: Jul 3, 2020 02:00 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/78711698965?pwd=cnRCREZzZGVLNkJmSzhwclZHeklxUT09

Meeting ID: 787 1169 8965

Password: 1AvB3T

Sessay

Fiona Bennett is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.

Topic: Miss Bennett's Friday Celebration Zoom

Time: Jul 3, 2020 02:30 PM London

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73409207769?pwd=eXJxaEQrSXBTbEdzbnRJcmovNytMdz09

Meeting ID: 734 0920 7769

Password: 7RiXvw